I have returned from my paid travel to New Orleans described in our e-mail exchange below. I was assigned by the Association of Inspectors General to participate on the peer review team evaluating the New Orleans Office of Inspector General. My participation was related to my City position. 
 
The New Orleans OIG will reimburse my travel expenses including airfare, ground transportation, hotel, and per diem.  There is no honorarium or other payment, and no understanding between myself and the AIG or NOLA OIG that would affect my City decisions.
 
Thank you,
Lise
 
**************************************
Lise Valentine
Deputy Inspector General, Audit and Program Review
